
Submitter: William Pearcy 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: Joint Committee On Ways and Means Subcommittee On Natural 
Resources 

Measure: SB5509 

As a long time member of the Marys River Watershed Council and Oregon's  

Independent Scientific Board (IMST) I know the importance of water temperature for 

mantaing good water quality for our resident salmonidids, and hope will approve 

ODFW' plan for improved Temperature monitoring. 

W. G Pearcy. 


